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       20th April, 2010 

Deputy Secretary

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-8

Dwarka

New Delhi – 110077

Ref. No. : Your letter No. MCI-211(2)(122)/2010-Ethics/81948 dated 22nd March, 2010
The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Virender Bhardwaj r/o. 1/228, Shri Ram Nagar, Shahdara, Delhi – 110032, against Dr. Paras Gangwal, forwarded by Medical Council of India.  On perusal of the complaint, the Council has observed that the complainant has leveled vague and unsubstantiated allegations against Dr. Paras Gangwal, hence, the same does not merit any consideration and stands rejected.
(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to :-

1) Shri Virender Bhardwaj r/o. 1/228, Shri Ram Nagar, Shahdara, Delhi – 110032
